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(NAPSA)—From Charlize The-
ron to Renee Zellweger to Ashlee
Simpson more and more celebrities
are going from blonde to brunette,
but they aren’t the only ones color-
ing their hair these days. Approxi-
mately 60 percent of women regu-
larly color their hair, and while
celebrities might make it look easy,
deciding to change your color and
maintaining the new look can be a
challenge.

“My clients range from celebri-
ties to ‘real’ women and many of
them are considering making the
switch from blonde to brunette.
Most women can make the change
and maintain the look if they fol-
low a few simple rules and use the
right products to keep their color
rich and vibrant,” says Rita Hazan
colorist of Jennifer Lopez, Jessica
and Ashlee Simpson among others.

Here Hazan outlines the basic
principles for going from blonde to
brunette:

• Shade Selection—Celebri-
ties make everything look effort-
less including making the drastic
switch from blonde to brunette. If
you’re aware of a few watch-outs, it
can be an easy transition for you
too. I always recommend that
women pick rich, warm tones that
will complement their skin tone.
For example, if you have very fair
skin, you may want to opt for light
brown shades as darker colors
might make you appear washed
out. If you are nervous to really
commit to the change, you can try
a vegetable dye that will typically
wash out after 12 shampoos.

• Mane Maintenance—Once
you start to color-treat your hair,
it’s important to use products
between each salon visit or at-
home process that will prevent the
appearance of color fade and
enhance the overall richness of
your color. New Pantene Pro-V
Blonde Expressions, Brunette
Expressions and Red Expressions

all offer excellent shampoos, condi-
tioners, treatments and styling
products that are specially
designed to help keep your color
looking richer longer.*

• Timely Touch-ups—Ongo-
ing maintenance plays a key factor
in achieving beautiful color. Women
should try not to expose more than
an inch of roots and should rou-
tinely come to the salon or do an at-
home process for touch-ups every
six weeks. However, depending on
how far your current shade is from
your natural color, you might be
able to extend to eight weeks. 

• Damage Defense—Environ-
mental elements can sometimes
cause damage or alter the color of
your hair. For example, the drying
effects of the sun can cause hair to
appear frizzy and become unman-
ageable and chlorine can alter your
hue. To prevent this damage, use
shampoos and conditioners that
are specially designed to help pro-
tect against environmental ele-
ments that can discolor hair and
rob strands of moisture. These
products will help leave hair soft,
shiny and manageable.

Follow these simple tips for
healthy, color-treated tresses. To
learn more about Pantene Pro-V
Expressions, log on to www.pan
tene.com. 
*Shampoo and conditioner versus
shampoo alone.

Celebrity Colorist Shares Tips On
How To Become A Brunette Bombshell

With new hair products, luxuri-
ous brunette tresses can be easy
to maintain.

(NAPSA)—DEAR DR. MOORE:
You promote the use of

renewable materials, but what
about iron and copper? Can
mining be environmentally
friendly?

I try to use re-
newable energy and
materials where I
can but I certainly
recognize the impor-
tance of iron, copper
and other mined
products. As for
whether the indus-
try can be environ-

mentally friendly, the answer is yes. 
By its nature, mining has a sig-

nificant impact on the environ-
ment and, let’s be honest, it hasn’t
always had the greatest track
record. But, as with any industrial
process, there are ways to operate
that are environmentally better
than others. The last few years
have seen a noticeable shift, par-
ticularly in North America, where
an increasing number of mining
companies are focusing on the
principles of sustainability as a
way to improve their practices.

Some people laugh when the
term “sustainability” is applied to
mining. At best, it seems way off
the mark, at worst like an obvious
PR ploy. But nothing lasts forever,
including the earth and sun them-
selves. If companies operate
responsibly—in a way that bal-
ances environmental, economic and
social priorities, without taking the
same possibilities away from future
generations—they’ll be a lot more
welcome in communities. This is
the core of sustainability.

One concern is biodiversity,
which is a term for all the living
things in a given ecosystem. In the
past, miners tended to treat biodi-
versity as something that stands
between them and the good stuff
underground. Some early prospec-
tors burned entire mountains of

forests to see the rock underneath.
Fortunately, more companies are
incorporating the principles of con-
servation, habitat protection and
ecological restoration from the
early planning stages. Biodiversity
cannot be an afterthought. It isn’t
good enough to spray grass seed
on barren rock. Native plants and
habitats must be restored or, if
that isn’t possible, there must be
an effort to create new habitats
that are diverse and productive.

Many of the concerns associated
with mining involve water. The
most problematic mines are those
that dump tailings (waste) directly
into rivers. This is unacceptable in
all circumstances. But there are
hundreds of examples where dams
have failed or acid has leached
from waste rock piles into water-
ways. With the engineering exper-
tise that’s out there, it is reason-
able to insist that companies figure
out how to dispose of or provide
long-term treatment for their toxic
waste—before any mine is built.

It is also reasonable to expect
companies that operate in devel-
oping countries to provide assis-
tance for community and health
care programs and for all mining
companies to develop closure
plans to reduce the shock to the
community when the mine
inevitably shuts down.

Mining is a necessary industry
and provides important products.
Given the environmental knowl-
edge and technical expertise that
exists in the world today, there is
every reason that companies can
and should follow the rules of sus-
tainability. It just makes sense.

Dr. Patrick Moore has been a
leader of the environmental move-
ment for more than 30 years. A co-
founder of Greenpeace, he holds a
PhD in ecology and a BSc in forest
biology. Questions can be sent to
Patrick@SensibleEnvironmental
ist.com.

Mining Companies Must Think “Sustainably”

Dr. Moore

Tips On Eliminating
Mold In Your Home
(NAPSA)—If you’re ever wor-

ried about mold in your home, you
have lots of company. In a recent
survey by CertainTeed Corp-
oration, 55 percent of the respon-
dents expressed the same concern. 

According to the U.S. En-
vironmental Protection Agency
and the New York City Health
Department, homeowners can
minimize the risk of mold by keep-
ing these tips in mind:

• Fix any water leaks.
• Reduce indoor humidity (to

30 to 60 percent) to decrease mold
growth.

• Clean and dry any damp fur-
nishings within 24 to 48 hours to
prevent mold growth.

• Clean hard surfaces with water
and detergent. Dry completely.

• Prevent condensation on cold
surfaces by adding fiber glass
insulation.

• If constructing a new home,
ask your builder about products to
minimize the potential for mois-
ture and mold growth such as
MemBrain, a smart vapor retarder
placed inside wall cavities. It
allows excess moisture that gets
into wall cavities to escape.

You’ll breathe a lot easier if you
know how to get rid of the mold
in your home.

(NAPSA)—For most children,
nothing is better than a birthday
party filled with presents and
cake. For two young Shriners Hos-
pitals patients, however, a birth-
day party filled with cake and
gifts for Shriners Hospitals is
much better.

When Justine Riegel turned 16,
there was no question in her mind
what she wanted for her birthday.
Instead of gifts for her, she
requested her friends give dona-
tions to Shriners Hospitals, where
she had been receiving treatment
since she was a baby.

“She knows she’s very lucky,”
said her mother, Janice Riegel.
“She is thankful that the Shriners
were there to help her out when
she needed them. And it didn’t
cost us a penny.”

Justine was diagnosed with
bilateral developmental dislocated
hips (DDH) at 16 months old, and
has endured four major hip sur-
geries throughout her life.
Through physical therapy and con-
ditioning, Justine is now an active
teenager. She plays goalie for both
her soccer team and hockey team. 

At her sweet 16 party, 20 of
Justine’s classmates and friends
raised nearly $300 for Shriners
Hospitals, making it even sweeter.

Like Justine, Tampa Hospital
patient Leigh Marie Dittman
wanted to “help all the Shriners
kids” with monetary donations
instead of gifts at her fourth birth-
day party. She was diagnosed with
osteogenesis imperfecta before she
was born.

Almost 40 people attended the
party, but even those who couldn’t

make it donated something. Leigh
created a colorful box for guests to
put their donations and at the end
of the day more than $3000 was
raised.

“They helped her, so she
wanted to help them,” said Leigh’s
mother, Ellen.

Ellen said donations from
friends and family are still coming
in. She recently received a check
for $1500 for Shriners Hospitals.

For more information on
Shriners’ network of 22 hospitals
that provide medical care and ser-
vices totally free of charge to chil-
dren with orthopaedic problems,
burns and spinal cord injuries,
write to Shriners International
Headquarters, Public Relations
Dept., 2900 Rocky Point Dr.,
Tampa, FL 33607 or visit the Web
site at www.shrinershq.org. Treat-
ment is provided to children under
age 18 without regard to race, reli-
gion or relationship to a Shriner. 

If you know a child whom
Shriners can help, call 1-800-237-
5055 in the United States or 1-
800-361-7256 in Canada.

Young Patients Give Up Gifts To Support Shriners Hospital

Justine Riegel presents checks
to Debbie Armstrong, RN (left)
and Dr. James McCarthy.

(NAPSA)—Your face may be
the first thing people notice about
you. Wrinkles are the first sign
that your skin is aging. The Nivea
Visage Q10 collection is made
with Q10 Energy Complex, to
reduce and prevent visible lines
and wrinkles. For more informa-
tion, visit www.niveausa.com.

JA Worldwide—Junior Achieve-
ment—recently unveiled a new,
online JA Student Center with a
redesigned and expanded set of
resources, giving students a fun,
interactive and educational online
destination to prepare for the
future. The JA Student Center can
be found at www.ja.org. 

Today’s moisturizers deliver
multiple benefits to rejuvenate
skin. For example, Olay Quench
Radiance Reviver provides out-
standing moisturization and a cus-
tomized hint of color so skin is
glowing, hydrated and radiant. 

For many families, the current
boom in hi-tech gadgets is adding
some fun to the challenge of find-
ing the perfect present for Dad.
Show Dad you even care about his
smile with the new IntelliClean
system from Sonicare and Crest.
It’s the first integrated power
toothbrush and liquid toothpaste
dispensing system designed to
provide a deep clean.

A recent study found 57 per-
cent of retirees vacation for at
least 35 days a year. In addition,
37 percent of retirees say travel-
ing is their favorite activity. The
study was conducted by AXA, a

financial management and wealth
protection company. It revealed a
general trend of working people
looking forward to retiring—and
retirees enjoying being retired.
For more information, visit www.
axa-financial.com.

You can save money when tax
time rolls around again. Log onto
www.eHealthInsurance.com to
find information on choosing a
qualifying health insurance plan
and a HSA banking provider.

You can tour Alaska with actor
Hugh O’Brian. After exploring Van-
couver and historic Gastown, you
board Holland America’s ms Volen-
dam, a five-star luxury liner, for a
seven-day cruise of Alaska’s Inside
Passage. O’Brian will share stories
of famous people who have touched
his life. For details , contact YMT
Vacations at 1-800-922-900 or
www.goymt.com.

(NAPSA)—Millions of dollars
have been given by MetLife Foun-
dation’s Awards for medical
research in Alzheimer’s disease,
to scientists who have made sig-
nificant contributions to the
understanding and treatment of
Alzheimer’s. MetLife Foundation
has also sponsored a documen-
tary on PBS: The Forgetting: A
Portrait of Alzheimer’s. For infor-
mation, see www.metlife.org.

A recent poll by the American
Public Health Association (APHA)
found Americans over 55 are
aware of proven steps to better
health—such as proper diet and
regular exercise—but they face
barriers that prevent them from
improving their health. The
APHA encourages all Americans
to adopt the “three Ps” to living
stronger, longer: prevent prob-
lems from happening, protect
your health through early detec-
tion, and plan to stay healthy for
many years to come. 




